January 24, 2019

Dear Huron School District Board Members,

I would like you to inform you that I am resigning from the junior varsity volleyball position. Through this position I have had many wonderful experiences and have gotten to know many members of the Huron community. Living out of town has hindered my ability to devote as much time as necessary to this varsity program.

Thank you for the opportunities for professional and personal development through coaching junior varsity volleyball. I have enjoyed working for such an outstanding Huron volleyball program.

Please let me know if I can be of assistance during this transitional process.

Sincerely,

1-24-19